
Fteld Trips and lYurslng Home Visits

We will have four field trips throughout the year. The dates and locations are

to be announced. As these trips approach, we will be sending you information
in the T\.resday folders.

Our class will also make monthly visits to Corn Heritage Village in Weatherford

starting in September. While there, our students will minister to tle residents

of tJ:is nursing home through music and fellowship-

Parent volunteers are always welcome and needed on these trips. Parents who

are willing to drive a few students for these occasions are greatly appreciated.

As the dates for these trips get closer, requests for drivers and volunteers will
be included in your child's weekly note.

Snack Policy

This year we will have the same snack policy as last year. Instead of sending

home a snack calendar, we ask that parents bring two or three boxes of non-

perishable snacks to be stored in our cabinet. When purchasing these snacks

please keep in mind that we strive to have heatthy snacks most of the time.

Healthy snacks include pretzels, crackers, popcorn, etc. We reserye special

days and parties for our "Sometimes" snacks such as cakes, cookies, and

sweets.

This year we will be having a morning snack. Whenever supplies run low, we

will send home a not to noti$r the parents'

For special occasions (like a birthday), You are welcome to bring a special

snack for that day. When these occasions arise, please let us know so we can

plan accordingly.


